
















 

SOCIAL CONCERNS 
  

For more information about the 
House of Abraham project, 

please contact Karen Miller at 
753-7422 x1308 or 

karen@church.visitation.org . 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
WHATEVER YOU DO FOR THE LEAST OF MY BROTHERS YOU DO UNTO ME. 

Our St. Vincent de Paul Society, as one its special works projects, will be staffing the food pantry at 
Redemptorist Social Center one afternoon a week from 1:00-3:00 pm. If you can volunteer 2 hours of your time 
maybe once or twice a month to help these poor people, many of whom are homeless, please call Jim Deeken at 
701-6902. 



 

FAITH FORMATION 

 G       ! 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080f4da4ae2eabfe3-girl  

For Mothers with daughters entering 7th and 8th grade. 

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to combatting sexual abuse in the Church. If 
you are a victim of sexual abuse, or if you observe or suspect sexual abuse: 1.Call the Missouri 
Child Abuse Hotline at 1.800.392.3738 (if the victim is currently under the age of 18), and 2.Contact 
your local law enforcement agency or call 911, and 3.After reporting to these civil and law  
enforcement authorities, report suspected sexual abuse of minor or vulnerable adult to the Diocesan 
Ombudsman at 812-2500,if the abuse involves a priest, deacon, employee or volunteer of the  
Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph. The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and 
healing resources to victims of sexual abuse and their families. Please contact Victim Advocate, 
Kathleen Chastain, at 392-0011 or chastain@diocesekcsj.org for more information. 


